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INTERMEDIATE STAGE BAND ASSEMBLY PERFORMANCE
At a recent Years 3-6 assembly, our Intermediate Stage Band performed the well known
funk instrumental tune from the 1970’s ‘Chameleon’.

These students had been working on this piece for a few weeks, and they all did very well playing
the melody, holding down the groove, and most importantly, they all had a turn improvising in
front of the excited audience.  All students did very well to perform this difficult, yet extremely fun
piece of music. The Intermediate Stage Band also played a great set of music at the South West
Festival that took place over the weekend. Well done to all students involved.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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